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Spring if finally here! | hope warmer weather comes quickly! We are trying to go outside for
recess as much as possible. Please make sure your students have weather appropriate jackets.

We are also getting closer to the end of the school year. We have been very busy and we are
running low on some of our school supplies. We are in need of erasers and crayons. Please
send a pink eraser and a small box of crayons to school with your child.

We are also in need of paper egg cartons for a Spring craft. If you have any, please send them
to school.

Homework and Spelling words can be found on the homework page of the St. Chris website
each week. Be sure to check there if you need a copy of the spelling words.

Please also remember to sigh and return your child’s spelling pre-test each week.

Important Notes

Open House will be on Sunday, April 7 from 10:30-12:30.

Easter break will begin on Thursday, April 18 at 1 pm through April 28. School will resume on
Thursday.

We also have Pizza Lunch on Thursday, April 18.

For those who are making their First Communion, a retreat will be held on Saturday, April 6
from 9am to 1 pm. There will be Communion Practice on Tuesday, April 30 at 6:30 pm in the
church. First Communion will be on Saturday, May 4.

Progress Reports will go home on April 16.

This Month

Spotlight on Religion: We will continue to learn about the Eucharist and preparing for First
Communion. We will also spend time learning about Holy Week and the three days before Easter.

Spotlight on Language Arts: We will work onomatopoeia and continue to work on adjectives and
homonyms. We will also learn to spell words with long | and long o.



Spotlight on Math: We just finished up our Chapter on money and are currently working on
Fractions. Later this month we will begin telling time!!

Spotlight on Social Studies: This month we will study Our Place on Earth.

Spotlight on Reading: In our Book Club we will finish reading Love and Roast Chicken and then we
will read Pinky and Rex and the Bully.




